
Good afternoon, 
 
Whole School Information: 
 
Return to school for pupils is Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 
Have a wonderful holiday, from all the staff at Tynewater. 
 
- Spring Competition - Please see the Newsletter for further information about this 
 
- EfL Parent/Carer Survey - The Equipped for Learning project has now supplied every pupil in our school with a device for 
learning and helped staff and pupils make the most of these new devices. We would really love to hear your views on what has 
gone well, what has not gone well, and how we can prioritise planned actions to best support learning for your child. The survey 
will take no more than ten minutes to complete. Please click here to get 
started https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnsRiya0UDZUfUuwB3mLqR1Zl9QaWD65_Yiv9a36BGjdhNDQ/viewfor
m 
 
- Active Schools - We are trialling a change to our booking system for Active Schools in response to concerns raised by our 
children and families. Please find attached a paper booking form which can be downloaded and returned to school. The form 
will also be available on our website. Should you not have access to a printer, the class teacher will be able to provide a copy. 
 
- Duty of Candour - All health and social care services in Scotland have a duty of candour. This is a legal requirement, which 
means that when unintended or unexpected events happen that result in death or harm as defined in the Act, the people affected 
understand what has happened, receive an apology, and that organisations learn how to improve for the future. An important part 
of this duty is that we provide an annual report about how the duty of candour is implemented in our services. This report 
describes how Tynewater ELC has operated the duty of candour during the time between opening on 1st April 2023 and 28th 
March 2024. This report is attached and will be available on our website. 
 
- SAVE THE DATE: Summer Fair - 



 
Tynewater PS summer fair will be on Saturday 22nd June, 1-4pm at school. 
* Bouncy castle, games, face painting, tombola, cake stall 
* Games and competitions - with prizes, including the chance for children to design their own game to run at the fair 
* Stalls selling cakes, plants and ice cream 
* Music and dancing performances 
* Fun for all the family! 
 
Parent Council are looking for parents and carers to help with organising this fantastic event for our school. Please contact 
Nicola 07762584217 or email ncunning5@gmail.com if you would like to be involved. Whether you can bake cakes, run a stall, 
design a game, sponsor an activity, approach businesses locally (we're particularly looking for local businesses to sponsor the 
face painting, coconut shy and bouncy castle), or simply just to help us to set up or take down on the day - any help is very much 
appreciated and everyone is welcome. 
 
Attachments: 
Skiing information and booking form 
Summer Fair poster 
Stories Gathering 
Pathhead Village Day 
ELC March Newsletter 
School March Newsletter 
Lunch menu for the first week back 
 
kind regards 
 
Louise Ferguson 
Head Teacher 
Tynewater Primary School 
0131 271 4710 


